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 Periyar Institute of Distance Education Examinations for 

December 2017 (which has been scheduled from 28-12-2017) has been 

postponed.  The new Time Table and Examination Centres will be 

informed later.  The Study Centres are requested to inform the above 

matter to all the Students immediately. 

 

 


